








Following the research stage, the project should have 
gathered all the relevant data about those sites most 
frequented by the target seabird species and most impor-
tant for their protection. This will include findings from the 
research methods described and will have identified which 
areas each species visits and at what time of year. The 
information collected by the research team will be 
compared with data supplied by the fisheries and oceano-
graphic researchers. Compiled into an inventory of Impor-
tant Bird Areas, these sites will then be recommended for 
designation as marine Special Protection Areas. This is due 
to take place in September 2015. 

By April 2016 the government is due to designate these 
marine Special Protection Areas, based on the project’s 
recommendations in line with the established processes of 
consideration and approval. Once designated, these impor-
tant areas for birds, now a part of the EU-wide Natura 2000 
network will have management plans to put in place. These 
plans will ensure that commercial and recreational activity, 
while still permitted, are carried out in a sustainable 
manner so that the area and the wildlife found there is 
maintained for the benefit of current and future generations. 
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